

High Storrs Road, Sheffield, S11 7LG 0114 266 3137 Head Teacher: Mrs Emma Hardy

enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk
www.ecclesallprimary.co.uk

Friday 5th September 2025

**RE: KS2 CHOIR** 

Dear Parents/Carers

We are delighted that we are going to re-start our KS2 (Y3 – Y6) choir this term and would like to encourage any children who would like to be involved to come along and try it out on **Monday 15**<sup>th</sup> **September at 8.00am**. This first rehearsal will be a "Come and Try Session" for anyone who may want to come along and there is no charge for this session. When the children arrive we will ask them to come to the main hall and sign their name so we know who is in the building. Please enter the building via the main entrance. After this initial session, there will be a charge of £2.50/week payable in termly blocks through parent pay and we will ask for confirmed names of those children who would like to join.

The choir is open to all children in Y3 to Y6 and will be singing a variety of music under the direction of a singing lead teacher from Sheffield Music Hub. They will rehearse every Monday morning from 8.00am – 8.45am in the Hall.

We intend to make sure that the choir have at least a termly performance opportunity and in the past they have performed at school concerts and events, Bents Green Church, Bradfest, The Octagon, the Mobo Awards Fringe Event at the Winter Gardens, appearing on BBC Look North and Calendar Television and regularly joining forces with Sheffield Music Hub Young Voices choir.

We look forward to seeing you on a Monday morning for a good sing!

Kind regards

**Guy Willatt** 

**Deputy Head**